
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

8th December 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

This year we will be holding a ‘Carols around the Christmas tree’ event in school where our choir will be singing 

Christmas carols in the school hall, this will be an informal Christmas sing along. The event will be after school 

Friday 15th December 3.30pm to 4pm. There will be hot chocolate available for a voluntary contribution to help 

towards school funds for future events. 

Our hall has limited capacity, so due to the amount of children and parents, attendance will be on a first come 

first serve basis. To keep track on the numbers of parents/children attending please return the slip if you are 

wanting to attend, please return slips by Wednesday 13th December. 

Many Thanks 

Miss Horsfall, Mrs Akroyd and Miss Vincent 

Senior Leadership team 

 

 

‘Carols around the Christmas tree’ – Friday 15th December 3.30pm to 4pm. 

 

Name of child: __________________________________________ Class ___________________ 

 

Number of Adults/Children attending ____________________ 

 

Name of parent/carer : ______________________________________________ 

 

Signed (parent or carer): _____________________________________________ 


